
REDUCE THE SPEED LIMIT ON THE A639 THROUGH METHLEY  
We, the undersigned, call on Leeds City Council to reduce the speed limit on the A639 through Methley in the 
interests of road safety and making it easier for pedestrians to cross the road and get around the village easier.  

Please return to Councillors Mary Harland, James Lewis & Keith Wakefield 
c/o Civic Hall, Leeds LS1 1UR 
 

Promoted by J Lewis on behalf of Elmet & Rothwell Labour Party both at 41 Leeds Rd Kippax LS25 7HG. Printed from electronic 
media. The Labour Party and it’s representatives may contact you using the details you have supplied. If you would prefer us not to 
contact you using particular personal details, please write to this address. Labour Central, Kings Manor, Newcastle, NE1 6PA. For the 
Labour Party’s full privacy policy and how we use your data please see: http://www.labour.org.uk/pages/privacy 

Name  Address  Postcode  Signature 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 


